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Yearly Advertising
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wanting to advertise in the Riders
Round Up can email to:
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mail to 6036 Navajo Rd, San
Angelo, TX, 76901 and send your
payment to the Bowie address.
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| can’t say this enough,
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club. Everybody loves to see their name, or their picture, or their success stories
of their family members in the newsletter.
So get motivated and start writing those articles.
See you on the fljp side, of the next page,
Stephani Foltz, Riders Round Up Chair
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is confirmed.

Email Issues?

e =
If you are having a problem with : W B
the email that was provided to the e

Rider's Round Up Chair.... Please

send your request of change to Visit vour local Office Max for all vour office

stephania1711@gmail.com. But . . e

remember you can delete the emails sapp lies and printing nee ds.

6 JEIT EREECiy) B [GEE (D The American Association of Sheriff Posses

address alone for other information . . .

that could be sent later on in the and Riding Clubs appreciates the help in
ear. . . . -

y printing the Rider’s Round Up.

Send Articles to:

stephania1711@gmail.com %i




Howdy Everyone,

February sure did fly by fast. Lisa and | went to
San Angelo to the parade. We had a good time
seeing everyone and visiting. Thank you to Buster,
Barbara and Brittany for letting us camp out at their
house for the weekend. After the parade we had
lunch and went to the rodeo performance. Thanks
again for all the hospitality.

March is here and playday season is among us.
The only thing the association has scheduled for
March is a workday on March 15th. We are going to
be working on the concession stand awning that fell
during the ice storm and taking down the pens under
the announcer stand at arena one. Please bring
welders and cutting torches. For those who would
like to come and help out in other ways: mowing and
weed eating needs to be done along with cleaning
the concession stand.

In April we have Save a Life Benefit/Spring
Roundup at the 18th and 19th. There is a flyer in the
riders roundup. For more information, you can call
Sylvia Brown or Wendy Vann.

As a friendly reminder, the association dues were
due by March 1st. We still like some clubs having all
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Lisa Herrington: 214-226-6641
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of them in. Please remember if they were not
postmarked by March 1st, there is a late fee of
$25.00 per family.

Hope to see everyone at the workday!

Thanks,

Ub Herrington, AASP&RC President

Hello again from West Texas,

Well, we have had a pretty busy month. Twin
Mountain Riding Club had a playday on Feb. 8.
We had a pretty good turn out. Everyone had a good
time and thanks to everyone who pitched in to help
because with a lot of our members missing we were
short handed. Then the next weekend Brittney and
myself spent all day Saturday running wiring for a
new ac and heater for our house.

This weekend we had the San Angelo Stock Show
and Rodeo parade. Thanks to U.B., Lisa, Sarge, Joy,
Kyle, Jan and Ruby Crocker for coming in and riding
with Brittney and myself in the parade to represent
the AASP&RC. After the parade, we all went to eat
lunch with TMRC and then to the rodeo. Again thanks
to everyone for traveling to San Angelo to ride in the
parade. We really enjoyed visiting with everyone.

March 1, TMRC is having a work day at their
arena. March 8, District 5 is having their first district
playday at TMRC arena. And don't forget the
Association workday at Bowie on March 15. We need
all the help we can get. So come help. REMEMBER
THE GROUNDS BELONG TO EVERY MEMBER
OF AASP&RC AND IT TAKES US ALL TO KEEP IT UP
AND LOOKING GOOD.

Well | guess that will do it for this month. | hope to
see a lot of you at Bowie on March 15.




Hey from Lubbock,

It's a beautiful wind blown day here in Lubbock.
The sky is brown. Spring is almost here, time change
is only a week away. Thank goodness I'm ready to get
more than one horse a night rode. Playday season is
beginning all over the association. District 2 clubs
begin in March. Lubbock Saddle Club is the first
weekend. West Texas Drifters will be the second
Saturday. District 2 will be the fourth Saturday. If
anyone is visiting our area come on by and play with
us. I'm looking forward to a great year this year. |
wish everyone luck.

Region 1 is trying to find sponsors for the Stick
horse barrel race. We would like to have it again this
year. If we don't get sponsors for the saddle, buckle,
and other awards it WON'T take place. If any
members would like to help find sponsors | will get
the information to you. Just contact me. If you haven't
been to watch the barrel race you are missing out.
The excitement of the kids running for a saddle is
great. Last year there were 13 kids running. There
will be a region meeting in March to decide if the Stick
horse barrel race will take place.

We've hit the ground running this season. We had
a 50/50 playday between both clubs. Lubbock saddle
club won the challenge. They got to keep the
traveling trophy. This was held at this time so that we
could also use it as a membership drive for both
clubs. The money made from all the riders that day
was split between both clubs.

We will be having our first district playday March
22, then as follows: April 26, May 17, June 28, August
23, and the final one will be September 27. All the
playdays will have books opening at1:00 and rides
beginning at 2:00.

We will be having royalty represented at the
beginning of every playday.

We are looking forward to a new season.

We will have our next district meeting March 11 at
the south plains electric meeting.

District 2

Queen Bella

I'm really looking forward to SRU and the Save a
Life Ride a Horse barrel race. | hope to see a ton of
members and barrel races that weekend. | have been
telling the girls | run with up here about it and they
are excited to come run.

We still need rain in this part of the country and
state. Please be praying for rain.

Until our paths cross again,
Happy riding,
Jackie Dunlap

Region 1 VP
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Region

Hello everyone,

First of all | want to remind everyone of the work
day at Bowie March 15. We need all the help we
can get.

Saturday the 22nd we rode in the San Angelo
Stock Show Parade. President U.B. Herrington,
Executive Vice President Buster Jones, his
daughter Brittany and Region 7 V.P. Sarge Mainville
also rode. Brittany carried our association flag. My
wife, Ruby also attended. Yes she is finally back in
the saddle after having both knees replaced.
Jeton Tumlinson was gracious enough to host us
and the horses.

| must say | never dreamed the parade would be
so big. Seemed it was as big as the Fort Worth
parade. There were all kinds of horse drawn
vehicles including a stage coach, numerous
covered wagons and buggies. Cody Waggoner, the
Texas Tech Red Raider was also in attendance.

AASP&RC 2014 L

This was Easy's first trip to town and he had
never been ridden on pavement so | did not know
how he would react to the crowds and all the noise.
| splurged and bought rubber shoes so if he did get
excited and acted up he would not slip and fall on
the pavement. Ruby said he looked like he was
wearing galoshes. He was a perfect gentleman and
although his head was on a swivel watching all the
activity, he never acted up.

It is wonderful to be blessed with good horses
and a great wife, not necessarily in that order.
Good bye for now and hope to see you at the
workday.

Region 6 V.P., \
Jan Crocker "
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July 26th - 50750 Challenge

October 17th and 18th - Convention




AASP&RC 2nd Annual
"Save a Life - Ride a Horse"

Playday and Jackpot Barrel Race
Benefiting FTW Cooks Children's and
§ Life Gift Organ Donation Centers Across TX
April 18 and 19,2014

Located in Bowie TX off of Jerry Walker Rd
2 large arenas. Playday held in one - Barrel Race in other.
Entry fees
- $15 + New Teddy Bear $35 with no bear - Playday
Friday/ Sat $35 + Teddy Bear or $50.00 entry per day with no bear.
$20 for Ave Incentive
70/30 Payout. No separate youth class
Pay at the event or Pre-register - no late fees
but stalls and RV spaces are first com«
RV Hook up-. Small -15/ Large -20 /nigh
Stalls $15 for weekenc

Saturday Morning
Grand Entry
Introductions

9:00 a.m.

Playday starts at 10:00
Sign ups 7:30-9:30

Events
i $3000.00 ADDED MORE
Straight Away Barrels TG COME
Rodeo Flags

Men/Women Mix for each class Main Event - 5 D Jackpot Barrels

Equal Payout to Each Class
Exhibitions 12-4:30

Highpoint and runner up in each

|
cass $3.00 from 12-4
AASP&RC rules and age class $4.00 from 4-4:30
LIVE BANDS SATURDAY NIGHT....HUGE Open Starts at 6:00p.m. both
DANCE FLOOR!!! nights. Ride both nights and join

the average incentive, _

Concession Stand for Breakfast/Lunch/Dinner

Public Bathrooms and Showers

For Preregistration Contact - Wendy Vann - 817-360-1214
Lisa Herrington 214-226-6641



CLUB PARADE REPORT FORM

American Association of Sheriff Posses and Riding Clubs
Reporting sheet for Association Sanctioned Parades

Riding Club/ Float
CLUB
CITY STATE
PRESIDENT

Parade held at

Number of Clubs Participating

Sponsored by
1st Place

2nd
Place

3rd
Place

Signature Club President and Date

List individual names of parade participants on the back of the parade report form. This report
must be submitted to the American Association Offices designated address within 30 days after
the Parade date,
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Chisholm Challenge : grmunmgit

Benefit Playday ‘"’"‘%ﬂﬂﬁ
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Sat. March 29®, 2014 Cowboy Way Church Arena
11:00 am Alvarado, TX

LR O

NIl
This NARC&SF recognized Benefif Playday raises % ] )
money for the Chisholm Challenge event held annually E Grand E]ltl'} &
af the John Justin Arena. The Chisholm Challenge isa 2 Introductions
horse show for special needs nders of all ages, who ] 11 am
may be mentally or physically challenged. Please 4
support the NARGESP as we suppoit the Chisholm Bavens !
Challenge.
mELYr
5 Event
The Chisholm Challenge Benefit Playday offers a E ﬁ
day of fun for the entire family: . Golfatte
4 Earrels
* [eadiine for any age ' Flazs
* Mini Pee Wee — Classic Classes : Poles
:

s Silent Auction YTy s
» Cake/Tack Rafles

aRREEE
f i, -
* Full Concession: + 510 entry fee
* Restroom Facilifies » _
+ for all 5 events
Contact Information: : o &.pu mach.
» F2.00 exlnbition —
» Glenda Edmonson: 817-991-1827 i limit 2o
 Beth Podell: 903-821-0288 ey
* Jennifer Schrader: 469-867-5366 P, -
* : L -
Arena Information: : High Point Awards
: Must waork vz of an event to
wEa o= LT N - Mdfaed cide nf LIS A hee eligihle for high point
« 4004 5 35 Alvarado Texas 70000 (Wes side of I-35 on the  + I
service mad, South of FM 017) s (parents work for children)
- 19 = 5% ploce
Donasons for the SABNT AUCTON and cake walks are appreciamed i rosette rikhaons
L R L]

Donabodt cfiecks Ssxild bd made payetd to Chizholm Challimge aed meked T0:
Elends Bdmonson 7851 E AW 1187 Aledo, TX 7E008



We kicked our new season off on the chilly side
We had 40 riders layered up staying warm and having fun.

Our Royalty for 2014 was chosen before our playday. Our 2014 Senior Sweetheart
is Tara Hill the daughter of Mr. & Mrs. D.P. Hill. Tara has been a club member for
several years and also attends the finals each year. Our Junior Sweetheart is Riley
Cook the 9 year old daughter of Mr. & Mrs. Lynn Cook. Riley has been a club
member for several years and also attended the finals at Bowie. Congratulations
to both these young ladies. | am sure they will represent PBRC very well this year.
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Riley Cook

Our Hi-point winner took home a bottle of fly spray and show sheen. Our
winners were : Novice-DeAn Durham, Sp.Sr. W. =Sherri Stull , Sp. SR. M.- Junior
Reichert, Sp. P W G-Reece Cook, Sp. PW B —Cooper Armstrong, PW G —Lindsey-
Kay Reichert, PW B — Blade Hankins, Ir. G —Kylee Scribner, IJr. B-no entries, Inter.
W.- Trudy Holloway, Inter. M — CJ Holloway, Sr. W —Kristy Scribner, Sr. M.- Cutter
Holloway Congratulation To all of you . Thanks to all the visitors that came and
rode with us. We hope you all will come back again. Our next playday will he
March 1. Our events will be Larryette, spur, poles, Barrels, and Baseball signh up
at 11am and ride at NOON.



The 23" of February NBHA #19 will be hosting a Benefit 5D barrel race for

Brenda Rushton. They will get rolling around 9am with exhibitions at $4.00 each
and $25.00 for class.

Events for year: may not be in riding order

February 1 Rain dare 8th March 1se RID-Schsign up  April 5th RD 12ch signup  May 3rd BRI 10ch Jurw Teh -RI¥ Léch
sign up 11lam ride Moon Llam ride Noon Llam ride noon sign up lpm ride 2pm  Sign up Apm ride Spm
5. Barrels Larryecte Mational Districe Spaur Haseball
Larryecre Spur Spur Basetball Pylan
Barrels Poles Pyban Poles Puils
Spur Barrels Poles Pylon Matiwnal Flag
Poles Hagelall Caolfeeee Barrils Barrels
Bagsels
July Sth BRI 12ch August Znd RI} 9ch Flag Tewm Events &memr ek _RD Lk COrtober 4th R 11th
sign up dpm ride Spm Sign up 4pm ride 3pm Cross Flag Signup dpm cde 3pm i up 1 pm ride Zpm
Fylon Mational Flag Relay H“m.” o Guolfette
Poles Hitch-N-Go Ribbon Golferse Flying W
Hitch-M-Go Fales Poles St. Barrels
Galfetre Gualferre Barrehs Poles
Barrols Barrels flying W Barrels

MNovemnber 1st BRI Heh
Signup 1 lom Ride MNoon

Peint Playdays are March thru October
.ﬂpril im g pliyday will also count as

l’l!'ins w Matioaal [isteice F]n.}':[n.r anyone may ride

St Barrels Runsing arder may change
PolesBarrels

Larryecre

Come Out and join us on Mapch 7st




Happy almost Spring everyone,

We here at Twin Mountain are ready for some much
needed warmer weather so that we can start riding
our horses and being outside more.

We held our first playday of the New Year and our
winners were: Tres Brock Super Pee Wee Boys,
Makailey Brock Pee Wee Girl, Tyler Rodgers Pee Wee
Boys, Kyliegh King Intermediate Women, Lori Brock
Senior Women, Jeton Tumlinson Super/Classic
Women and Raymond Rutledge Super/Classic Men.

After the playday, some of us went and had dinner
together and enjoyed some visitation. We had
several members that could not be at our playday that
usually work really hard for us so we all had to pitch
in to make the day a success.

We had our San Angelo Stock Show and Rodeo
Parade on the 22th of February and we were glad to
have our AASP & RC President U.B., Executive Vice
President Buster, Region 6 Vice President Jan and
Region 7 Vice President Sarge. Britthey Jones and
Ruby Crocker rode with the officers to give them
some beauty. It was great to see Lisa as well.

| want to congratulate our club for placing 2nd
place in the in town division. We had 13 riders and we
looked pretty sharp. | want to thank Donna Rutledge
for adding our extra bling to our uniforms this year.

The parade was a success but was a little slow to
start and after a couple of horse problems went off
without a hitch.

After the parade we all went and had lunch and it
was great to visit with everyone. Guess you can tell
that Twin Mountain Riding Club likes to eat.

We have a work day scheduled for the 1st of March
at our arena to get it ready for our District Playday
that is coming up the 2nd weekend of March.

We have another playday scheduled the last
weekend of this month and look forward to seeing
everyone.
| leave you this month with these words.

Daniel's Gloves

A very moving story. I'm glad I took a few minutes to read this.

I sat, with two friends, in the picture window of a quaint
restaurant just off the corner of the town-square. The food and the
company were both especially good that day.

As we talked, my attention was drawn outside, across the street.
There, walking into town, was a man who appeared to be carrying all his
worldly goods on his back. He was carrying, a well-worn sign that read,

'l will work for food.' My heart sank.
I brought him to the attention of my friends and noticed that
others around us had stopped eating to focus on him. Heads moved in a
mixture of sadness and disbelief.
We continued with our meal, but his image lingered in my mind. We
finished our meal and went our separate ways. I had errands to do and
quickly set out to accomplish them.

I glanced toward the town square, looking somewhat halfheartedly for the
strange visitor. I was fearful, knowing that seeing him again would call for
some response. I drove
through town and saw nothing of him. I made some purchases at a store
and got back in my car. Deep within me, the Spirit of God kept speaking to
me: 'Don't go
back to the office until you've at least driven once more around the
square.“ Then with some hesitancy, I headed back into town. As I turned
the square's third corner, I saw him. He was standing on the steps of the
church, going through his sack.

I stopped and looked; feeling both compelled to speak to him, yet
wanting to drive on. The empty parking space on the corner seemed to be a
sign from God: an invitation to park. I pulled in, got out and approached
the town's newest visitor.

'Looking for the pastor?' I asked.
'Not really,' he replied, 'just resting.’
'Have you eaten today?’
'Oh, I ate something early this morning.'
'"Would you like to have lunch with me?'
'Do you have some work I could do for you?'
'No work,' I replied 'I commute here to work from the city, but 1
would like to take you to lunch.'
'Sure,' he replied with a smile.
As he began to gather his things, I asked some surface questions.
Where you headed?’
'St. Louis '
'Where you from?'
'Oh, all over; mostly Florida ..'
'How long you been walking?'
'Fourteen years,' came the reply.

I knew I had met someone unusual. We sat across from each other
in the same restaurant I had left earlier. His face was weathered
slightly beyond his 38 years. His eyes were dark yet clear, and he spoke
with an eloquence and articulation that was startling. He removed his
Jacket to reveal a bright red T-shirt that said, 'Jesus is The Never
Ending Story.'

Then Daniel's story began to unfold. He had seen rough times
early in life. He'd made some wrong choices and reaped the consequences..
Fourteen years earlier, while backpacking across the country, he had
stopped on the beach in Daytona... He tried to hire on with some men who
were putting up a large tent and some equipment. A concert, he thought.

He was hired, but the tent would not house a concert but revival
services, and in those services he saw life more clearly. He gave his
life over to God.
'Nothing's been the same since,' he said, 'I felt the Lord
telling me to keep walking, and so I did, some 14 years now.'
'Ever think of stopping?' I asked.
'Oh, once in a while, when it seems to get the best of me. But
God has given me this calling. I give out Bibles. That's what's in my
sack. I work to buy food and Bibles, and 1 give them out when His Spirit
leads. I sat amazed. My homeless friend was not homeless. He was on a
mission and lived this way by choice. The question burned inside for a
moment and then I asked: '"What's it like?'
'What?¢ 'To walk into a town carrying all your things on your back and
to show your sign?'

'Oh, it was humiliating at first. People would stare and make
comments. Once someone tossed a piece of half-eaten bread and made a
gesture that certainly didn't make me feel welcome. But then it became
humbling to realize that God was using me to touch lives and change
people's concepts of other folks like me.'

My concept was changing, too. We finished our dessert and
gathered his things. Just outside the door, he paused. He turned to me
and said, 'Come Ye blessed of my Father and inherit the kingdom I've

prepared for you. For when I was hungry you gave me food, when I was
thirsty you gave me drink, a stranger and you took me in.'

1 felt as if we were on holy ground. 'Could you use another

Bible?' I asked.

He said he preferred a certain translation. It traveled well and
was not too heavy. It was also his personal favorite.. 'I've read through
it 14 times,' he said.

'I'm not sure we've got one of those, but let's stop by our
church and see' I was able to find my new friend a Bible that would do
well, and he seemed very grateful.

Continued...



'"Where are you headed from here?' I asked.
'Well, 1 found this little map on the back of this amusement park
Coupon
'Are you hoping to hire on there for a while?'\

'No, I just figure I should go there. I figure someone under that

star right there needs a Bible, so that's where I'm going next.'

He smiled, and the warmth of his spirit radiated the sincerity of
his mission. I drove him back to the town-square where we'd met two hours
earlier, and as we drove, it started raining. We parked and unloaded his
things.

"Would you sign my autograph book?' he asked... 'l like to keep

messages from folks I meet.’

I wrote in his little book that his commitment to his calling had
touched my life. I encouraged him to stay strong. And I left him with a
verse of scripture from Jeremiah, 'l know the plans I have for you,
declared the Lord, 'plans to prosper you and not to harm you; Plans to
give you a future and a hope.'

'Thanks, man,' he said. 'l know we just met and we're really just

strangers, but I love you.'
'l know,' I said, 'I love you, too."' 'The Lord is good!'

'Yes, He is. How long has it been since someone hugged you?'l

asked.
A long time,' he replied
And so on the busy street corner in the drizzling rain, my new
friend and I embraced, and I felt deep inside that I had been changed..
He put his things on his back, smiled his winning smile and said, 'See
you in the New Jerusalem.'
'I'll be there!' was my reply.

He began his journey again. He headed away with his sign dangling
from his bedroll and pack of Bibles. He stopped, turned and said, 'When
you see something that makes you think of me, will you pray for me?'
'You bet,’ I shouted back, 'God bless.'
'God bless.' And that was the last I saw of him.

Late that evening as I left my office, the wind blew strong. The
cold front had settled hard upon the town. I bundled up and hurried to my
car. As I sat back and reached for the emergency brake, I saw them.... a
pair of well-worn brown work gloves neatly laid over the length of the
handle. I picked them up and thought of my friend and wondered if his
hands would stay warm that night without them.

Then I remembered his words: 'If you see something that makes you
think of me, will you pray for me?'

Today his gloves lie on my desk in my office.. They help me to
see the world and its people in a new way, and they help me remember
those two hours with my unique friend and to pray for his ministry. 'See
you in the New Jerusalem,' he said. Yes, Daniel, I know I will...

'l shall pass this way but once. Therefore, any good that I can
do or any kindness that I can show, let me do it now, for I shall not
pass this way again.'

My instructions were to send this to four people that I wanted
God to bless and I picked you. Please pass this to four people you want
to be blessed.

This prayer is powerful and there is nothing attached. Please do
not break this pattern. Prayer is one of the best gifts we receive. There
is no cost but a lot of rewards. Let's continue to pray for one another.

God bless and have a nice day!

'Father, I ask you to bless my friends, relatives and e-mail
buddies reading this right now. Show them a new revelation of your love
and power. Holy Spirit, I ask you to minister to their spirit at this
very moment. Where there is pain, give them your peace and mercy. Where
there is self-doubt, release a renewed confidence through your grace, In
Jesus' precious Name Amen.'

Until next time,
Jeton Tumlinson
Twin Mountain Riding Club

TWIN BRIOUINTAIN
RINMMNG CIITE

SAN ANGELO, TEXAS ™S

We are getting ready to kick off our playday
season. | hope everyone has taken advantage of
the pretty days to get their horses legged back up.
February 16 we had a 50/50 between both riding
clubs, the Lubbock Saddle Club and West Texas
Drifters. We lost this one, but there is always next
year. The winning club got to keep a traveling
trophy. We split the amount made between both
clubs.

We have a team sorting on March 8 at Lonesome
pine. Practice begins 10:00 to 12:00 and then it
begins at 1:00.

We have our first playday set for March 15. The
rest will be as follows: April 12, May 10, no playday
in June so we can attend AASP&RC playday finals.
The we start back up withJuly 13, and finish up
with August 16 and September 13. We will
have October 11set for a make up playday if
needed.

Times are B.O. 1:00 ride at 2:00 March, April and
May. July B.0.2:00ride at3:00, August and
September B.0O.4:00ride at5:00. The make up
playday if needed will be B.O. 1:00 ride at 2:00.

We are getting ready for the ABC rodeo March
27, 28, and 29th. We will be wearing our new club
uniforms. | am excited to see us as a group.

| am looking forward to representing my club
again this year as princess along with Tatum.

Hope everyone has a good month.

Happy riding till next time,

WTD Princess Ew\dzta MasSon




President
U. B. Herrington
279 Mesa Ridge
Decatur, TX 76234
940-577-0408

Exec. Vice President
Buster Jones
10583 Wheatland
San Angelo, TX 76901

H 325/277-7616 - C 325/450-7341

jones_buster52@yahoo.com

Immed. Past President
Renee Guthrie
108 Merrill
Clovis, NM 88101
806-535-7462
krwg1224Q@live.com

Secretary/Treasurer
Wendy Vann

Region 1 VP
Jackie Dunlap

705 N FM 1729
Lubbock, TX 79403
sugahstreak@aol.com

Audit - Virginia Dunlap
Awards - Jordan Niblett

onna Mild
: JﬁnﬂfBrSck

Parade - ., McGowan

Region 2 VP
Wayne Moody

11480 Ridgeview Circle
Ft. Worth, TX 76244
817-431-8853-H, 817-301-6561-C

Region 3 VP
Ronnie Maxwell

20105 Willow Glade Circle
Pilot Point, TX 76258
972-571-0287

Region 5 VP
Summer Watson

13167 Blakely Lane
Sanger, TX 76266
940-435-8096
summerdianne321@yahoo.com

Region 6 VP
Jan Crocker

H-940-873-4606 C-940-250-9211
rubymcrocker@yahoo.com

Region 7 VP
Sarge Mainville

1307 Virginia Ave
Copperas Cove,TX 76522
Elfriede9@aol.com

Playday - Chris Cox
Princess - Ali Burks
Promotion - TBA
Riders Roundup - Stephanie Foltz
Rulebook - Diane Johnson
Rules - Cutter Holloway
Scholarship - Connie lvins
Scrapbook - Lori Brock
Spring Roundup - Sylvia Brown
Youth - Brittany Jones




